
From: Brett.Rogers@britishcouncil.org
To: kortun@netone.com.tr
Subject: RE: message from Istanbul
Date: Wed, 14 Aug 2002 16:26:13 +0100
Status: RO

Dear Vasif

I am sure that we can work out a solution to ensure that you can 
continue to
produce a programme of outstanding quality in Istanbul, and we can 
ensure
that the right sort of contemporary British art is seen there as 
well.
regards
Brett Rogers

-----Original Message-----
From: Vasif Kortun [mailto:kortun@netone.com.tr]
Sent: 14 August 2002 11:50
To: Brett.Rogers@britishcouncil.org
Subject: RE: message from Istanbul

Dear Brett:

>Thank you very much for your message. Your kind words give us the 
>strength to go on in these difficult times. It is a challenge to 
>even think about the future let alone dream about it. I will get 
>back to you as soon as I look into both REALITY CHECK and STILL 
LIFE.

Warmest regards,

Vasif


